STATE OF CONNECTICUT
DEPARTMENT OF CONSUMER PROTECTION

August 26, 2016

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

From the Office of John Suchy
Liquor Control Division

Commission Approves Extension of Delivery For All Wholesalers for Aicoholic Liquor Products Ordered In
August 2016 And Extends Such Delivery Through September 2, 2016.

On August 16, at its regular meeting, the Liquor Control Commission ruled that all Connecticut
wholesalers may deliver product through September 2, 2016 as long as the product was ordered in
August 2016.

This is not an extension of ordering product but rather an extension of date of delivery only.

| apologize for the delay in transmitting this information to the industry. | was out of the office and was
unaware of this matter until only recently.
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